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January 6, 2025 

State of Alaska Vendors 

Subject: State of Alaska’s Tax Status 

Thank you for your letter requesting the State of Alaska’s taxpayer identification number. Enclosed 
is a completed W-9 form. 

Please note that the State of Alaska is a state government and as such is exempt from backup 
withholding under Internal Revenue Service regulations. As an exempt organization, any payments 
made to State of Alaska agencies are not subject to the IRS miscellaneous information reporting 
requirement and therefore are not required to be reported to the IRS on an IRS 1099 form. 

This exemption applies to any Alaska state agency to which your office may have sent letter 
requesting a taxpayer identification number and/or exemption certificate. 

If you have any questions or comments concerning this letter, please contact our office at 
(907) 465-2240.

Sincerely, 

Mallorie Fagerstrom, CPA 
State Accountant 
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